
 Welcome back!



Dear parents/carers



Welcome back to Bradwell Village School and the start of a new
academic year. I hope your child/children had a fantastic summer break;
the weather was certainly sunny. I look forward to meeting you on open
days / parent's evenings.  Please look at our calendar on our website

for future dates planned.



I wish all the children a very successful and happy Autumn Term.



Kind regards
Lisa Vincent

Head of School











Bradwell Village School
September 2022






Thursday 1st September - INSET DAY
Friday 2nd September - INSET DAY

Monday 5th September - Children return to school
Monday 5th to Friday 16th  September - Creative Weeks

Thursday 8th September 10.00-11.00 - Parents Invited in to work with your child
Friday 16th September - Open afternoon. from 2pm
Monday 24th to Friday 28th October - Half Term

Wednesday 9th to Friday 11th November - Year 5 and 6 residential
Monday 14th November - School Photos

Wednesday 16th November - Parents Evening 3.30pm to 7pm
Thursday 17th November - Parents Evening 3.30pm to 6pm

Wednesday 14th December - Possible Carol Concert
Friday 16th December - Last day of school

Tuesday 3rd January - INSET DAY
Wednesday 4th January Children return to school








2022 Autumn Term Key Dates



If you need to contact your child’s class teacher, we are
always available at the gate after school. Alternatively, you

can email us directly on our class email addresses.



Miss Harris - 3EH@bvsmk.co.uk
Mrs Brodie-Shaw - 3HBS@bvsmk.co.uk

Mrs Gorania- 4SG@bvsmk.co.uk
Mr Yearsley - 4AY@bvsmk.co.uk
Mrs Holliday - 5CH@bvsmk.co.uk
Miss Leach - 5KL@bvsmk.co.uk

Miss Headland - 6SH@bvsmk.co.uk
Miss Vivian - 6LJV@bvsmk.co.uk

Miss Forrow - 6GF@bvsmk.co.uk








We now have a Facebook page. You will be
able to see children’s work and

achievements as well as information about
what is happening in school. Please like and
follow our page at Bradwell Village School.        

Facebook

Contact your child's class
teacher



Uniform

On PE days the pupils will wear their
PE kit for the whole day with their

school jumper or cardigan.  NO
HOODIES.

All children will get a new water bottle
and school bag in September.  We do
not have the space for children to

bring their won backpacks. 
 Drawstring one only. 



All writing implements will also be

provided.  Pencil cases are not needed. 



Reminder for children not to wear
jewellery.  Earrings, if worn, need to be
studs and your child needs to be able

to remove them for P.E.




